
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC   
Community Development Block Grant Program  

Substantial Amendment to CDBG FY 2019 Annual Action Plan  
 

Passaic County 
 
Notice is hereby given that Passaic County New Jersey intends to implement a substantial amendment 
to the FY 2019 Annual Action Plan for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program.  
Passaic County will utilize excess funds from Program Years 2019, 2020 and 2021 for ADA accessibility 
improvements at the Garret Mountain Reservation. 
 
Copies of the amendment are available for public inspection and review at the following locations for a 
thirty-day period from April 24, 2024 to May 23, 2024. 
 

PASSAIC COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT  
401 Grand Street, Paterson, NJ 07505, Room 417  

AND  
http://www.passaiccountynj.org 

 
Any individuals interested on commenting on the Substantial Amendment may do so in writing to Passaic 
County Department of Planning and Economic Development, 401 Grand Street, Rm 417; Paterson, NJ 
07505 or deborahh@passaiccountynj.org. Questions or comments may also be directed to the 
Department of Planning and Economic Development at 973-569-4720.  (TTY Users: NJ 
Telecommunications Relay Service 7-1-1). All comments received by 4:00 pm on May 23, 2024, will be 
considered.  La información será proporcionada en español a petición. 

  
Published: April 24, 2024 
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